
KINGSLAND COUNTRY PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 
7500 SW 61 Avenue     352.854.8666 
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Ocala, FL  34476    www.kingslandcountrypoa.com 

 

March 10, 2021 

 

Alan Jones 

Director 

MSTU/Assessment 

2710 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 

Ocala, FL  34470 

 

SUBJECT: MSBU Area Lights Program for Kingsland Country Property Owners Association 

 

Thank you for sending Pete Hodges to the Board meeting on March 9, 2021.  He was highly 

informative regarding the MSBU area lights program for Whispering Pines and Forest Glenn 

that you both have been working on.  We were especially appreciative he provided specific 

timelines and costs associated with this initiative. 

 

Based on the information provided by Pete and previous information and discussions with 

Marion County and affected homeowners, the Board of Directors is requesting that you 

move forward with the area light program for Whispering Pines and Forest Glenn. 

 

The Board is hopeful that the legal process for implementing this program can be completed 

in the next few months so that the tax assessment can be included on Marion County’s 2021 

tax roll for the homeowners in the target area, thus funding the program. 

 

Please let us know if the Board can assist in any way and thank you in advance for your 

department’s time and effort spent on this area light plan. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

The Board of Directors 

KCPOA 

 

 

 

 


